aENEIVED

(HAND DELIVERED)

October 15, 1993

Joseph Kahn

SOUTHEAST DISTRICT

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
1900 South Congress Avenue

Suite A

West Palm Beach, FL 33406

RE: COLLECTION RECORDS
Dear Mr.. Kahn,

Please find attached records that we have available for waste tires
collected at our Port St. Lucie facility. This material is
available from June 1990 through this date. As we have explained
in the past, information prior to this time was lost as a result of
a computer failure and the termination of the record keeping clerk.

These records are presented in several forms:

1. For the material collected by our van trucks, we have
enclosed receipt books.

2. For the material collected in bulk by our trailers, we have
provided computer runs or tabulation.

3. For material brought to the Port St. Lucie site from
Lakeland, we have provided collection receipts generated in
Lakeland.

In regard to the question posed in paragraph 4 of your letter dated
October 5, 1993, we do not track separately the disposal of
material which is brought to Port St. Lucie from Lakeland and
subsequently trucked to the 545 Clay Landfill in Orange County.
This material is simply transported together with all of the
materials processed at Port St. Lucie.

Providing An Environmental Solution
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The material which we have provided in sales book form are our
permanent records. Therefore, we would appreciate the return of
these books - a total of 389 receipt books, when the Department has

completed their examination, and hopefully by the end of this year.

FLORIDA TITRE RECYCLING, INC.
cc: James R. Brindell, Esquire

encl
128 A BOOKS
130 B BOOKS
119 C BOOKS
12 M BOOKS
TONNAGE REPORT 1/92 - 12/92
TONNAGE REPORT 1/93 - 10/93
MONTHLY TONNAGE REPORTS 9/90 - 7/92
HAND WRITTEN INVOICES 11/90 - 12/91



